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CITY OF SHORELINE 
 

SHORELINE CITY COUNCIL 
SUMMARY MINUTES OF WORKSHOP DINNER MEETING 

   

Monday, January 13, 2020 Conference Room 303 - Shoreline City Hall 

5:45 p.m.  17500 Midvale Avenue North 

  

PRESENT: Mayor Hall, Deputy Mayor Scully, Councilmembers Chang, McConnell, 

McGlashan, Roberts, and Robertson 

 

ABSENT: None 

 

STAFF: Debbie Tarry, City Manager; John Norris, Assistant City Manager; and Allison 

Taylor, Deputy City Clerk 

 

GUESTS: Allegra Calder, BERK Consulting 
 

At 5:45 p.m., the meeting was called to order by Mayor Hall. 

 

Debbie Tarry, City Manager, explained that the agenda for the upcoming Strategic Planning 

Workshop was created based on Council feedback and requests. She welcomed Allegra Calder of 

BERK Consulting, who will serve as the Workshop facilitator, and said the purpose of the 

meeting is to review and refine the agenda.  

 

Ms. Calder began an overview of the schedule for the two-day planning meeting. John Norris, 

Assistant City Manager, explained that staff are still solidifying panel members for the 

discussion on commercial requirements in non-residential zones. A request was made to include 

representation from a non-economic perspective, and it was also communicated that a 

representative from another City would be useful. Councilmembers shared observations and 

ideas for viewpoints that would add value to the conversation. 

 

The scope of the staff presentations was discussed, and adjustments were made to the placement 

and time allotted to some topics.  

 

Mayor Hall led a discussion of issues that are scheduled, or Council would like scheduled, for 

upcoming study outside of this workshop – the topics brainstormed include scooter regulations, 

Commercial Development Agreements, station area parking, cottage housing, homelessness and 

the opioid epidemic. Councilmember Chang observed that airplane noise over Shoreline has 

increased, and there was general discussion on flight patterns and the impact on the City. It was 

suggested that it would be informative to invite a representative from the Federal Airline 

Association to meet with the Council to provide further information.  

 

In preparation for the upcoming annual committee appointments, Mayor Hall checked in with 

Councilmembers on the time impact of their committee work outside of City Council meetings. 
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In discussion of time management and work plans, the Council generally agreed that should 

extra work sessions need to be scheduled infrequently, they would support dedicating additional 

time to Council work. 

 

At 6:31 p.m. the meeting adjourned. 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Allison Taylor, Deputy City Clerk 
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